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	BUSINESS BURGLARY

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a burglary that occurred at Lauderdale Diver on August 31, 2010.  Patrol Units were dispatched to the business located at 1334 Southeast 17 Street at approximately 5:38 A.M.  Upon arrival, officers discovered the front west side glass door was shattered.
Officers have learned that an unknown white male suspect smashed out the front glass with what appears to be a hammer or an ax.  Once inside of the business, the suspect went to the cash register but quickly discovered it was empty.  The suspect then attempted to gain access to the office area, but was unable to do so.  The suspect then shattered a display case and took numerous watches and cameras off the shelf.  After retrieving the watches and cameras, the suspect exited the business and entered into a Black Chevy Avalanche.

The suspect was last seen wearing a light colored shirt, blue jean shorts, and a baseball cap.

Anyone with information regarding this burglary is encouraged to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-828-5700 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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